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March 1, 2007

Mary Cody
8 Union Brick Rd.
Blairstown, NJ 07825

Dear Mary,

Congratulation on being the recipient of the Bravo for Bravery Award. It 1s my
understanding that the Red Cross awards this honor to individuals who have shown
courage, kindness and unselfish character by performing acts of heroism in their
community. By creating your own non-profit, dedicated to the rescue of abandoned and
abused dogs, you have not only performed a much needed service but have brought great
credit upon yourself,

Once again, congratulations on your outstanding achievement.

ey,
Michael 1. Dohertyz’
Member of the General Assembly
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